
SERVICE UPDATE
FROM

NEW YORK BUS SALES, LLC
***********************
Complaint: 
Some customers with A3FE units are experiencing 

an overheat condition with their units. 

Cause:
The shutters are remaining closed causing units to overheat
Correction: 
Attached are the procedures and recommendations for servicing/maintaining the shutters and we actually recommend that they be checked as part of your normal PM schedule.
If you find things that might help others in the industry please call or e-mail us:
CHITTENANGO – phone the Service Department at 800-962-5768 or

Daryl Wallace @ dwallace@newyorkbussales.com
Brian Lamaitis @ blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com
ROCHESTER – phone the Service Department at 800-463-3232 or
Dan Quibell @ dpquibell@newyorkbussales.com
ALBANY – phone the Service Department at 866-867-1100 or

Steve Searles @ ssearles@newyorkbussales.com 
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